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Geography Field Trip Week 

This week has been Geography Fieldwork Week. Fieldwork is an essential part of a geographical 

education in primary school as well as being a National Curriculum, GCSE and A level requirement. It 

enables young people to develop their subject knowledge and gain a range of skills that are difficult 

to develop in the classroom.  

At Christ Church we have a carefully planned curriculum that allows the children to find out about 

the geography in the local area and we use field trips and activities to find out about how the 
geographical features of North Shields have influenced our life today.  

The children in school have been completing activities in school as well at at Northumberland Park 

and the Fish Quay. They have had a fantastic time and have learnt lots about the geography of the 
local area.  



 

 

 

 



Internet Safety 

The world is rapidly changing and the internet and being online has become more and more part of 

our lives. Over the next few weeks I will be sharing information that can hep you support your chil d 

with staying safe online.  

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Friday 10th June- Whole school coffee morning  

Monday 6th- Friday 24th- Year Four Times Table Check 

Friday 10th June- Coffee morning 



Monday 13th June- Year Five trip to Beamish 

Friday 17th June- Coffee Morning in school 9.00am (All are welcome) 

Monday June 20th- Key Stage One Fun Run 

Tuesday 21st June- Wednesday 22nd June- Year 5/6 History Project 

Wednesday 22nd June at 9am- Key Stage One Sports Morning 

Thursday 23rd June- Key Stage Two Sports Morning 

Tuesday 5th July- Key Stage 2 SAT results are published 

Thursday 14th July- School Reports Sent out 

Friday 27th May- Last day at school before May Half term 

 

We do have other dates to add during the summer term, such as the beach trip, I will update you 
with the final date next week.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend  

Mrs. Bradford 


